
Timboon 

2020 

January 12th      

Assembly of W & C 

10:00 a.m. 

January 19th      

Mass 9:00 a.m. 

January 26th           

Assembly of W & C 

10:00 a.m. 

Welcome P Haugh K Currell L Tregea 

Leaders C Bullen P Nicholson  M Van Nieuwkerk       

R Hoffmann 

Statue B Moloney T & E O’Connor D & M Moloney 

Reader L McInerney J McInerney C Marr 

P.O.F. C Martin E O’Connor T O’Connor 

Gifts  E Roberts A McMeel  

M of C  P Martin C Bullen A Vogels E O’Connor 

Church Cleaning  R Hoffmann              R Hoffmann                 R Hoffmann  

Bulletin     

Slides P Nicholson P Nicholson P Nicholson 

Simpson Assembly of W & C      

9:00 a.m. 
             Closed 

Assembly W & C     

9:00 a.m. 

Statue P & M Kirk G Swierczek M & M Dillon 

 

Our Sick:                                                                                                                                

Bailey Delaney, Fletcher Densley, Rylie Hutchinson, Pat Thornton,    
Betty Delaney, Patrick Giblin                                                                                                        

January Anniversaries:                                                                          

Madge Boyle, Vera Hickey, Bill Haig, Brian Fleming, Patrick F Nicholson, 
Greg O’Flynn, Laurie Loft, Peg Duffy, Nancy Nugent, Jim Rylance Snr., 
Pat Gaut, Ann Dodd, Bob Maslin                                                                           

Weekend Mass Times 

Cobden   Saturday: 6.30pm    

Simpson Sunday: 9am 1st Sun.* 

Lismore   Sunday 9am 2nd Sun.         

Timboon Sunday 9am 3rd/5th Sun.,   

   Rosary 8:35 a.m.*   

Derrinallum     Sunday: 9am 4th Sun. 

Camperdown  Sunday 11 am  

(Assembly of Word and Communion 

other weekends)  

                                                          

Diocese of Ballarat: 

www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

What’s in the foyer?                                                   

Children's liturgy sheets and pencils. Please 

distribute to children.                                  

National Prayer Campaign Prayer cards 

and sheets. 

The Australian Catholic Bishops Conference has 

extended the national prayer campaign for drought 

as historically dry conditions continue to affect 

most parts of eastern Australia. 

The Bishops Conference initiated the prayer cam-

paign to be held during the month of November, 

but this week decided that it should run indefinite-

ly, until drought conditions ease. 

“The Church across Australia – lay people, reli-

gious, priests and bishops alike – needs to stand 

in solidarity with those suffering most acutely, of-

fering prayers and practical support to those in 

most need.” 

Pastoral Care Education 

The South West Victoria CPE Centre is offer-

ing the opportunity for education and formation 

in Pastoral Care, with the option to have a 

CPE unit recognised as 30 points should you 

wish to enrol in theological studies with the 

University of Divinity. The Centre is registered 

through the Association for Supervised and 

Clinical Pastoral Education Victoria 

(ASACPEV Inc.) and supported by an advisory 

group, Frs Gerry Prunty, John Fitzgerald and 

Paddy Mugavin. Bernadette Wurlod is the 

Clinical Pastoral Supervisor and CPE Centre 

Director.  For further information ph. 0455 033 

321 or 

email bernadette@bernadettewurlod.com.au 

There are a couple of places available for the 

Clinical Pastoral Education program  including 

placement at St Josephs Parish Warrnambool 

and South West Healthcare.  Please contact 

Bernadette Wurlod for further information 

and  Application Form. 

Plenary Council Delegates from the 

Diocese of Ballarat 

Bishop Paul is inviting us to nominate 

delegates from our diocese for the sessions of 

the Australian Plenary Council to be held in 

2020 and 2021. Copies of Bishop Paul's letter 

are available through parishes, through the 

diocesan website 

at www.ballarat.catholic.org.au and are also 

attached.  Nominations need to reach Bishop 

Paul by Friday, February 7, 2020. 

 

 

 

A keg of beer and a case of whiskey:   

Before performing a Baptism, the priest 

approached the young father and said 

solemnly, "Baptism is a serious step. Are you 

prepared for it?" "I think so," the man replied. 

"My wife has made appetizers and we have a 

caterer coming to provide plenty of cookies 

and cakes for all of our guests." "I don't mean 

that," the priest responded. "I mean, are you 

prepared spiritually?" "Oh, sure," came the 

reply. "I've got a keg of beer and a case of 

whiskey” 

Lenten Resource Book: Be Opened—A 

Journey to a New Life. If you want a book 

ordered , contact Katrina Currell 5598 3443 

Finance Committee meeting: February 4th, 

6:00 p.m. St Joseph’s presbytery 

Next Plenary Council theme Prayerful and 

Eucharistic. Sessions: Timboon Tuesday 

28th January 7:30 p.m. and Wednesday 29th 

January 10:00 a.m. Simpson Wednesday 

29th January7:30 p.m. Flyers in foyers. 

mailto:bernadette@bernadettewurlod.com.au

